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TIME CAPSULE OPENING PROVIDES REFLECTION ON OKLAHOMA CENTRAL HISTORY 
 
TULSA, OK – On September 28th, a gathering 19 years in the making provided a blast from the 
past for a few dozen onlookers and online viewers as two time capsules were unearthed in 
celebration of Oklahoma Central Credit Union’s 75th anniversary.  

In attendance were employee alumni who were present when the capsules were buried and 
reunited for the special occasion. The placing of the time capsules in 1997 coincided with the 
remodel and reopening of the Garnett branch at 41st & Garnett. 

The capsules contained numerous photos, a Wallyball (volleyball played in a racquetball court) 
trophy, money, financial documents, newspaper clippings and a Bucky the Eagle hand puppet, 
which was the Kids Club mascot at the time. The capsules weren’t watertight and the revealed 
contents were waterlogged when removed.   

The ceremony was broadcast live via the Oklahoma Central Facebook page so that members 
and employees could participate in the evening event.   

 

ABOUT OKLAHOMA CENTRAL CREDIT UNION 
Oklahoma Central Credit Union has been helping members meet their financial goals since 1941 
and is headquartered in Tulsa. It is a full-service financial institution and not-for-profit 
cooperative, wholly owned by its more than 40,000 members. Founded in 1941, Oklahoma 
Central has nine branch locations in Tulsa and surrounding areas. The credit union is open for 
membership to anyone who is a member of another credit union, a family member of a current 
member or an employee of one of our over 1,100 local business partners. Learn more 
at OklahomaCentral.org. 
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